
 

 
OSMOND  ELEMENTARY ski trip information 

 We are excited to begin preparations for our 2024 ski trips!  
As a school, we believe strongly in educa6ng the whole child. This ac6vity  

facilitates an opportunity for students to learn and prac6ce a new skill  
that is not only fun and challenging but can also become a life-long pursuit. 

 
 
 

 
 

Ski trips are scheduled as follows: 
* Please note all ski trips are subject to change or cancella5on 

_________________________________________ 
 

6th grade will go to Pine Creek on Tuesday, January 9th & Thursday, January 11th 
 

5th grade will go to Pine Creek on Tuesday, January 16th & Thursday, January 18th 
 

4th grade will go to Pine Creek on Tuesday, January 23rd & Tuesday, January 30th 
All 4th grade students will be skiing – there is no op6on for them to snowboard.  

 

 
 
REQUIRED ONLINE FORM: 
Please visit   h"p://bit.ly/oes2024ski  or scan the QR code below to fill out the required informa7on for 
your student. If you have more than one student at Osmond, please fill out the form once for each child.  

 
 

SKI TRIP COSTS: 
Payment op7ons are listed on the online ski form. Refer to your confirma7on email if you have ques7ons 
regarding your amount due. We can accept cash or checks payable to Osmond Elementary. If finances are 
a concern, please contact Principal Jack regarding a possible ski scholarship.  
  

If you have any questions, please reach out to the school at  307-885-9457. 

 

 

DEADLINES: 
 

• Online forms need to be completed no later than 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 10th. 
 

• Money due needs to be turned into the school no 
later than MONDAY, DECEMBER 11th.  

http://bit.ly/oes2024ski

